

Richard Otterway Local Government Boundary Commission richard.otterway@lgbce.org.uk

3rd July 2023

**Dear Sirs** 

I am writing on behalf of the Solihull Constituency Association regarding the first stage of the Solihull MBC boundary review. The Association agrees with the position of the Conservative Group on the Council and considers that there needs to be no change in the number of Councillors/wards.

The current number of Councillors, (i.e.51) will be able to adequately address the needs of residents into the future given the projected level of growth in electorate/housing number and meet the needs of cabinet posts, committee/board positions and positions on external bodies.

Yours faithfully

Cllr Michael Gough **Association Chairman** 



Richard Otterway Local Government Boundary Commission richard.otterway@lgbce.org.uk

3rd July 2023

**Dear Sirs** 

I am writing on behalf of the Meriden Constituency Association regarding the first stage of the Solihull MBC boundary review. The Association agrees with the position of the Conservative Group on the Council and considers that there needs to be no change in the number of Councillors/wards.

The current number of Councillors, (i.e.51) will be able to adequately address the needs of residents into the future given the projected level of growth in electorate/housing number and meet the needs of cabinet posts, committee/board positions and positions on external bodies.

Yours faithfully

David Bell

Constituency President